

Everyone at Fresh Tex Produce, LLC is fully aware of current requirements and practicing the highest possible hygiene standards in our facility. In addition to following our Food Safety Protocol and Standard Operating Procedures we are following advice that has been circulated by the Centers for Disease Control and the Texas Department of Health. To prevent the spread of COVID-19 in food facilities, Fresh Tex Produce, LLC is taking the following measures:

- Truck drivers are required to wear gloves to sign in.
- Visitor access is limited to essential business only.
- Day and night crew is disinfecting doorknobs and all hard surfaces.
- Shipping clerks are wearing masks and gloves and frequently sanitizing their workstations.
- Supervision ensuring repack employee stations are sanitized thoroughly.
- We will increase our food safety program meetings on hygiene practices and our Primus certification.
- Employees with any signs of illness will not be allowed to work.
- Coronavirus guidelines and information are posted throughout the facility.

We are actively monitoring the latest developments of the COVID-19 to ensure we are following recommendations from Health authorities. Please direct any questions or concerns to Mari Rivas, 956-283-8014, Ext. 101.